
 

December 4, 2018  

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: EB-2018-0243 2019 Annual Hydroelectric Payment Amount Adjustment and Clearance 
of Deferral and Variance Account Balances as at December 31, 2017  
VECC Submissions on the 2019 Hydroelectric Payment Amount (HPA) 

 
Procedural Order No. 2 in the above noted proceeding provides for written submission pertaining to the 
amount OPG charges for hydroelectric generated energy.   The proposed adjustment is to be made in 
accordance with the formula previously approved by the Board in EB-2016-0152. 
 
VECC submits that OPG has correctly calculated the HPA in accordance with the Board’s requirements. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
John Lawford 
Counsel for VECC 
 
Saba Zadeh,  Director, Regulatory Affairs 
jopgregaffairs@opg.com 
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